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Effective February 29, 2024, the California
Department of Public Health (CDPH) has

announced the at-home testing program
will be coming to an end. 
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Eligible organizations, such as TRUSD, are able to
place orders for COVID-19 testing kits up until the
February 29 cutoff date. A back order of tests has
been ordered by Health Services, and will be
distributed to school sites on an as needed basis.
Once testing kits have been depleted, please utilize
the other testing resources listed above.
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For any questions, please reach out to Health Services at 916-566-1600,
ext.33109 or California Dept. of Public Health at 916-558-1784.

HOW TO GET TESTED


